Test:	Primary 4 - Term 4 English (St Nicholas) 20	020	
Points:	43 points		
Name:		Score:	
Date:			
Signature:			
Select multip	ole choice answers with a cross or tick:		
Only sele	ect one answer		
Can sele	ct multiple answers		
Question	1 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Section A: 0	Grammar (8 marks.)		
John an	gry when he saw that someone had scratche	d his car.	
A) is			
OB) are			
OC) was			
OD) were			
Question	2 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
"Please be c	uiet. The baby now," Mother told us.		
A) slept			
○B) sleep			
OC) has s	slept		
OD) is sle	eping		
Question	3 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Tomorrow, m	ny brother and I our grandmother who live	es in Johor Bahru.	
A) visits			
OB) visite	ed		
OC) will v	isit		
O) were	visiting		

Question 4 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Nobody likes to play with George as he always keeps	s all the toys to	
A) herself		
○ B) himself		
OC) ourselves		
OD) themselves		
Question 5 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
houses across the river were destroyed in a ter	rible fire last year.	
OA) This		
○B) That		
C) These		
OD) Those		
Question 6 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
When I into the room to scare my father, I accide myself.	entally bumped into the table and hu	urt
OA) sneak		
○B) will sneak		
C) was sneaking		
OD) have sneaked		
Question 7 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
I did not like the cookie because it had too sugar	in it and tasted too sweet.	
OA) few		
○B) little		
C) much		
OD) many		

Question 8 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
On their way to school yesterday, Alice and her sister	_ caught in a heavy downpour.	
A) is		
OB) are		
OC) was		
OD) were		
Question 9 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Section B: Vocabulary {6 marks)		
The detectives was able to the mystery of who had	stolen the money from Mr Lee.	
A) find		
B) solve		
C) guess		
OD) answer		
Question 10 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
The at the football match cheered loudly for their fav	ourite players.	
A) audience		
○ B) onlookers		
C) witnesses		
OD) spectators		
Question 11 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
The teacher told Peter to finish his homework as it was _	·	
OA) blank		
○ B) untidy		
C) missing		
OD) incomplete		

		· ·	
Que	estion 12 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Max	was when his father could mot take him tot he par	k to play.	
OA	excited		
ОВ	alarmed		
O C	frightened		
	disappointed		
Que	estion 13 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Anni	e had to fix the pipe in the bathroom to prevent the wat	ter from onto the floor	
OA	dripping		
OB	swirling		
O C	oozing		
O D	sliding		
Que	estion 14 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
A big	crowd gathered to listen to the music that the rock	_ was playing.	
O A	band		
ОВ	crew		
O C	gang		
O D	team		

Question 15 of 45

Primary 4 English (Term 4)

1 pt

Section C: Visual Text Comprehension (2x1mark)



Fancy yourself as a budding performer? Come and join the Little Stars programme!

Delight in Dance

Learn new moves and groove to the music! K-Pop, R&B, pop, rock... get to experience them all!

For ages 7-12.



Fun with Ukulele

Pick up a new skill by learning how to play the ukulele. Sing along to some of your favourite songs!

For ages 6-12. Parents are welcome to join in!



Puppet Theatre

Do you have a flair for drama? Bring the puppets to life and hone your acting skills!

For ages 5-10.





Date: 12 December 2020

Venue: Anderson Community Centre
9 Anderson Road
Singapore 567876
Time: 2 p.m. — 4 p.m.

To sign up, complete the registration form at www.be-a-star.sg Registration closes on 5 December 2020.

> Organised by Starry Starry Club 234 Media Lane Singapore 456678 Tel: 6123 9876

The main purpose of the advertisement is to _____

- A) invite people to become performers
- OB) get people to visit Anderson Community Centre
- OC) encourage people to join the Little Stars programme
- OD) inform people when the Little Stars programme is held

Question 16 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4) 1 pt
Which of the following statements is false?	
○ A) You can only register for the programme onlin	e
○ B) The organiser of the programme is Starry Sta	rry Club
C) You will receive a free gift if you sign up by 5 [December 2020
○ D) Annie, who is 6, can sign up for Fun with Ukul	
Question 17 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4) 4 pts
Section D: Grammar Cloze (4 marks)	
Adam and Lina were bored had been waiting for a long time for Uncle Bob.	A. he
2. [] "He's probably caught in a traffic jam. Why don't go to the park while I wait here for him?" said Mum.	B. you
3. [] "No, want to be here when Uncle Bob arrives," replied Adam and Lina.	C. we
4. [] Everyone missed Uncle Bob as had been working overseas for a long time. The children looked forward to spending time with him again.	D. they
Question 18 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4) 1 pt
Section E Grammar Cloze. (4 marks) The Amazon rainforest is the largest rainforest in the million species of insects.	world. It [is/are] home to more than two
A) is	
OB) are	
Question 19 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4) 1 pt
It also [contain/contains] about 438,000 species of pla	ants.
○ A) contain	
OB) contains	

Question 20 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Many types of animals [live/lives] in the Amazon rainfor rainforest is being destroyed by humans.	rest. Unfortunately, this beautiful	
OA) live		
OB) lives		
Question 21 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Scientists [warn/warns] that we should save the rainford they will disappear for good.	ests before it is too late. If we do	not,
○ A) warn		
OB) warn		
Question 22 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	0 pts
Section F: Synthesis (2 marks) Rewrite the following pairs of sentences as one ser original meaning.	ntence without changing the	
The children can take a sewing class. Otherwise, they	can go hiking.	
either or		
Question 23 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	0 pts
You may not watch television unless you clean your roo	om.	
If		

Question 24 of 45

Primary 4 English (Term 4)

1 pt

Section G: Comprehension Cloze (4 marks)

Have you ever planned a party? What about a plastic-free party? Here are some useful tups on how you can ____ down on the use of plastic at your next party.

Question 25 of 45

Primary 4 English (Term 4)

1 pt

When preparing your invitations, include a note announcing that your party will be plastic-free. In place of balloons, plastic banners and plastic streamers, you can decorate the space with homemade items ____ paper pots-poms, scrap fabric letters and scrap paper chains. If it is your birthday and you are expecting presents, ask you family and friends for plastic-free gifts. For example, you may ask them for handmade cards or tickets to something you can do together, like a day at the zoo or the amusement park.

Question 26 of 45

Primary 4 English (Term 4)

1 pt

At the party, avoid serving pre-packaged food. You could serve food using reusable utensils made of ceramic or metal _____ of plastic ones.

Question 27 of 45

Primary 4 English (Term 4)

1 nt

If you want to give out goodie bags, consider plastic-free goodies like crayons and books. Leave out plastic-wrapped candy and offer your party ____ homemade cookies or cupcakes on their way out. They will appreciate those treats much more!

Question 28 of 45

Primary 4 English (Term 4)

1 pt

Section H: Comprehension

There are many strange creatures on land and in the sea that are still a mystery. Some of them seem to come from another time. They are rarely photographed or filmed but many people claim to have seen them.

One such creature is Nessie, the Loch Ness monster. It is the most famous lake monster in the world. Many people have reported seeing Nessie, starting from four hundred years ago in 5 Loch Ness, Scotland. There were some false reports made by people who thought they saw Nessie but were mistaken. However, others have lied to become famous or make money. Many tourists come to Loch Ness to try and see Nessie, hoping to take photographs.

The first newspaper story about Nessie was in 1933. Mrs. Mackay was driving along the lake when she spotted something enormous moving in the water. A year later, Dr. Kenneth 10 Wilson took one of the most famous black and white photographs of Nessie. There was no better photograph till 1977, when Doc Shiels took some colour photographs of the monster. Unfortunately, some of these photographs were lost or destroyed. This has often happened with other photographs of Nessie.

Many scientists agree that there is some kind of living thing in the lake. The unknown 15 creature is humongous and has a long neck. However, till now, no one has proven it is a monster that lives in Loch Ness.

Many people claim that they have seen strange creatures

A) True

◯ **B**) False

Question 29 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
There are many photographs of strange creatures		
A) True		
OB) False		
Question 30 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Nessie is very famous		
OA) True		
OB) False		
Question 31 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
There many been many reports of Nessie		
A) True		
OB) False		
Question 32 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Put two ticks to show your choose answers		
Some false reports were made by people who		
A) were mistaken		
B) wanted to see Nessie		
C) wanted to take photographs of Nessie		
D) lied to become famous and make money		
Question 33 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Decide who did raw following actions		
took colour photographs of Nessie		
A) Mrs Mackay		
OB) Dr Kenneth Wilson		
OC) Doc Shiels		

	· ·	
Question 34 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
took a black and white photograph of Nessie		
○ A) Mrs Mackay		
○ B) Dr Kenneth Wilson		
OC) Doc Shiels		
Question 35 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Spotted something enormous in the water		
A) Mrs Mackay		
○ B) Dr Kenneth Wilson		
OC) Doc Shiels		
Question 36 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Which word has the same meaning as "extremely large"?		
The <u>unknown</u> creature is <u>humongous</u> and has a long ne	ck.	
A) unknown		
B) humongous		

Question 37 of 45

Primary 4 English (Term 4)

1 pt

Section I: Comprehension (10marks)

Long ago, in a small village, there lived a simple-minded woodcutter. Every day at daybreak, the woodcutter would head for the hills. Being hardworking, he would spend the entire day chopping wood to sell in the village. Needless to say, all the villagers liked buying wood from him and his small wood business thrived.

One day, as on all other days, the woodcutter made his way to the hills. It was not long 5 before he chanced upon a big olive tree at the edge of the river. The woodcutter's eyes lit up. He knew the wood from that tree would be of excellent quality and fetch a good price. At once, he climbed onto the tree, sat on one of the branches and began chopping.

Along came a priest from a nearby village. Seeing the woodcutter in that precarious position, the priest started waving his arms and shouting frantically to him, "Stop! You should 10 not be chopping wood like that!" The woodcutter calmly replied, "Dear sir, this is the only way to chop wood. See, you take the axe and chop at the branch." The priest warned, "If you sit on the very same branch you persist in chopping, you will fall and die!" However, the woodcutter merely smiled and continued chopping. Shaking his head, the priest walked off.

After some time, the branch did indeed break. As the woodcutter lay on the ground, he 15 recalled the priest's words. "The priest predicted that I would fall and I did! Since he was right about that, I must surely be dead. After all, he said that I would die," thought the woodcutter. "Dead people do not move. Therefore, I must lie very still," he muttered to himself.

The woodcutter would go to the hills every to chop wood.

A .	
) A)	night
	HIIMIT
_ ,	9

B) morning

C) afternoon

Question 38 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
The woodcutter spent the whole day selling wood in the	village.	
A) True		
○ B) False		
Question 39 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
the woodcutter's business was doing well		
A) True		
○ B) False		
Question 40 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	0 pts
Which sentence in paragraph 2 tells u that the woodcutte	er was excited to see the olive	tree?
Question 41 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Which word in pargraph 3 tells us that the woodcutter wa	as doing something risky?	
Question 42 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	0 pts
What happened to the woodcutter when the branch brok	ce?	
Question 43 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Did the wood cutter die?		
A) yes, he did		

O	Con AA of AE		
Quest	tion 44 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	0 pts
How do	you know?		
Quest	tion 45 of 45	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Based	on the passage, which two of the following word	ls best describe the woodcutter?	
□ A)	sharp		
□ B)	foolish		
_ ′	foolish careful		